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September 1, 2023   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Nancy Marconi  
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board  
27-2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
Re:  EB-2023-0111: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership’s (“EPCOR”)   
  2023 Annual Gas Supply Plan Updates - Aylmer and Southern Bruce 
 

 

After review of the August 14, 2023 submission from Pollution Probe, EPCOR confirms that 

no additional commentary will be submitted and EPCOR’s position on issues raised by 

Pollution Probe has already been sufficiently stated on the record for this proceeding. 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  

(705) 445-1800 ext. 2274 

THesselink@epcor.com 
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